

Head Teacher: Mrs D Cross

School Number 840 3087

Westcroft

Stanhope

Bishop Auckland

Co Durham

DL13 2NU

Tel: 01388 528218

Email: admin@stanhopebarrington.org.uk

Website: www.stanhopebarrington.durham.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer 28th March 2022

RE: Possible Year 5 & 6 trip to London

We have an exciting opportunity to take a number of children from the Emerald and Diamond Learning Zones to London for an overnight residential stay. Children would leave school early on Wednesday 15th June returning to Stanhope on 16th June travelling to London via coach.

As part of the trip, the children will visit the Natural History Museum, ride on the London Eye and enjoy a river cruise along the Thames. We are also trying to organise a trip to the Houses of Parliament but this yet to be confirmed.

At this stage, the trip is provisionally booked based on the number of children who are interested in going. The conditional cost of the trip is approximately £197 however this price is dependent on the number of children going and the cost of accommodation once the numbers have been finalised. This price includes transport to and from London as well as transport whilst there, accommodation, all meals and visits.

I hope you will agree that this is a fantastic opportunity for your child to visit the capital city and experience this amazing place with their friends. Given how disrupted and at times stressful the last two years have been for our children, we feel it is a brilliant opportunity to celebrate their successes and broaden their horizons together.

This is only an initial letter to find out how many children would like to go in order to identify whether the trip is viable or not. Once we have the numbers of children going, we can work out exact prices and will hold a meeting with parents to discuss the trip in much more detail. I appreciate that this trip is taking place in the summer term and is a substantial amount of money, therefore, a payment plan will be devised to allow parents to pay in instalments. I also appreciate that parents may not wish to commit to the trip given the unease and concern over increasing costs for energy at the current time. Please do not feel under any pressure to sign your child up for this trip but as it is such an amazing opportunity at a good price we wanted to offer parents the choice.

Durham and Newcastle Diocesan Learning Trust is a company limited by guarantee (company number 10847279) and exempt charity registered in England and Wales at Cuthbert House, Stonebridge, Durham, DH1 3RY











lf you would like your child to go on this residential trip, please sign and return the form below by Monday 4 th April 2022.
Yours Sincerely
MrsD Cross
Mrs D Cross Head Teacher
I would / would not like my child(child's name) to participate in the residential visit to London on Wednesday 15 th & Thursday 16 th June 2022.
Signed:(parent/carer)

Durham and Newcastle Diocesan Learning Trust is a company limited by guarantee (company number 10847279) and exempt charity registered in England and Wales at Cuthbert House, Stonebridge, Durham, DH1 3RY









